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Notice to Fish Harvesters 

Unclassified - Non-Classifié 

 

 

EKME: 4414072  

 

PEI COMMERCIAL EEL FISHERY 

   

 

Charlottetown, PE – August 07, 2025  - Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO) – Gulf Region 

wishes to advise eel licence holders, that the commercial eel fishery in Prince Edward Island will 

open on Tuesday, August 26, 2025 at 6:00 a.m. and will remain open until Saturday, October 25, 

2025 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

All other management measures will remain the same for the 2025 season.  
 
 

FOR INFORMATION: 

 

Derrick Cummiskey 

Resource Management Officer 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

782-377-2235 

Ben Moore 

A/ Chief Resource Management 

Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Charlottetown, PE 

902-315-0284 

  derrick.cummiskey@dfo-mpo.gc.ca                       benjamin.moore@dfo-mpo.gc.ca  
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